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Please join us at NYC’s 4th Annual Vision Zero Fleets Safety 
Forum where you will hear from fleet managers, experts on 
safety practices and technologies, and advocates for the Vision 
Zero program.
 
The event is free, but RSVP is required.  Breakfast and lunch will 
be provided.
 
There are a limited number of exhibit spaces available for fleet 
safety related vendors or organizations.  Please reach out if you 
are interested in exhibiting.

Tuesday, November 14, 2017
8:30 AM to 1:30PM

Queens Theatre, Flushing Meadows Corona Park
RSVP to NYCFleet@dcas.nyc.gov

For more information, please contact:
Dan Shinn-Krantz at NYC Fleet, dkrantz@dcas.nyc.gov, 212-386-0377

Here is our forum webpage. You can read about our 3 previous forums. 
We will post our agenda for the 2017 forum when it is ready.

Queens Theatre in the Park is an accessible venue.  
For accessibility questions please contact
Dan Shinn-Krantz, 212-386-0377, by November 9, 2017 

Directions in the park:
By car: when you arrive at Flushing Meadow Park follow the signs for Theatre Parking.

7 Train Riders: Exit at the Willets Point station. Follow the boardwalk into the park, 
you will pass the USTA National Tennis Center.  At the end of the boardwalk, follow the 
tree-lined path on your right to the Unisphere, then bear left toward the towers.
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